Underground Petroleum Storage Tank/s

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT

The Service Station Association Division of MTA NSW has been
appointed as advisors to any business with underground
petroleum fuel tanks.

The advice will cover what regulations are needed to be complied
with in the operation of a petroleum underground tank/tanks and
what is required if you decide to abandon/decommission an
unused petroleum underground tank/tanks.
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An “SSA Helpline” has been established
to handle any inquiry. Ring Colin Long

02 9016 9000 today if you need help or advice!
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